
 

                                                        

Enjoying Learning - Exceeding Expectations 

Grand Avenue Primary & Nursery School 
Grand Avenue 

Surbiton 
Surrey 

KT5 9HU 
Tel: 020 8399 5344 

Email: office@grandavenue.kingston.sch.uk 
Web: www.grandavenue.kingston.sch.uk 

          Monday, 27th November 2023 

Dear parent / carer 

  
We are pleased to confirm that the school photographs are ready to view using the QR code on 
your proof card. 
  
If you have already scanned the QR code on the proof and registered you will receive an auto email 
notification. 
  
If you have not done so yet, you can view by scanning the QR code on your proof and following the 
instructions. 
  
If you have not received your proof, please contact the School Office to obtain your child’s unique 
code. The website for these codes is www.getphotos.co.uk. 
 

The online cut-off date for orders to be placed for free postage back to the school is 
the 1st December 2023. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact the School Office if you have any queries. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
The School Office 
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